
Holy Trinity Rosehill CofE VA Primary School 

We are Mathematicians Day Friday 9th November 2018 

On Friday 9th November all pupils from Nursery to Y6 became Mathematicians for 

the entire day. All children took part in numerous exciting and practical maths 

activities. 

 

Nursery were learning all 

about space so they made 

some Maths aliens!  

They rolled dice to determine 

how many eyes, legs, arms and 

mouths their aliens needed. 

 

Reception pupils looked at 2D and 3D shapes and then worked together to 

create them using lollypop sticks and playdough. The children could 

describe and name their shape. Some children took the challenge of 

creating a 3D shape- they looked fab! 

They also looked at 3D shapes, opened them out to see what they looked 

like when they were flat and used tape to fix the 2D shapes back together. 

We looked at nets of cubes and cuboids and made a dice. 

 

 

 

 

 

In Y1 and 2, activities included working with 2D shapes ~ 

drawing round 2D shapes to create repeating patterns 

and naming and drawing round 2D shapes to create 

pictures.  

Children made buildings from lego and recycled materials 

and measured and recorded their heights and widths and 

created 3D shapes using pasta and marshmallows. 



 

 

 

In Y3 and 4, activities included Premier 

League Primary Stars sessions based 

on comparing numbers using the 

mathematical symbols, using tangrams to create pictures of 

different animals like kangaroos, ducks, pigs, fish etc.. as well as 

playing battleships 

on a coordinates 

grid and a range of 

number 

challenges. 

 

 

In Y5 and 6, pupils had fun developing 

calculator skills and learning about 

coordinates.  

Other activities were based on the 

story books ‘If the World was a Village’ and ‘A Lion’s Share’ 

where the pupils produced a range of graphs and pie charts 

and explored the world of fractions. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A fabulous day was had by all and we were overwhelmed by support from so 

many parents when they came into school and shared with their child(ren)’s work. 

 “Fantastic to see their passion for maths ” 

Kate Dumain (Parent) 


